
Summary Report of comments received for 2016 Proposed Desired Future 
Conditions for Mid-East Texas Groundwater Conservation District in 
Groundwater Management Area 12 
 
 

The 2016 Proposed Desired Future Conditions (DFC’s) were made available to the public via the 
District website at www.mideasttexasgcd.com indicating that the commencement of receiving 
comments began on April 19, 2016.  Posted on the website and available at the District office 
located at 101 West Main, Suite B22 Madisonville Texas was a copy of the 2016 Proposed DFC’s 
as adopted by the Board of Directors.   This document was also posted at the District’s offices in 
Freestone and Leon Counties. 
 
Additionally, an email was sent to all addresses defined as relevant pursuant to notice requests 
made to the District with the subject line “Notice to Receive Public Comments on Proposed DFC’s 
for GMA 12”.  The date this email was sent was April 22, 2016. 
 
The date of June 28, 2016 was established to hold a Public Hearing to hear any comments 
concerning the 2016 Proposed DFC’s for the District.  Notice of this public meeting was posted at 
the courthouses in Freestone, Leon and Madison counties on June 8, 2016 allowing 20 days for 
notice.  Additionally, a Notice of Public Hearing was emailed to each newspaper of general 
circulation within the District to be included in their publication for the weeks of June 6-10 and 
June 13-17 in order to provide additional notice to area residents regarding the 2016 Proposed 
DFC’s. 
 
The Board of Directors met on Tuesday, June 28, 2016 at 6:00 pm in Madisonville, Texas.  The 
meeting was held at the Madison County Courthouse, 101 W. Main and the meeting was held in 
the JP Courtroom, 1st Floor.  At this meeting, the first order of business was a Public Hearing to 
receive comments for 2016 Proposed Desired Future Conditions for aquifers managed by the 
District.  No comments were provided during the public hearing portion of the meeting. 
 
The comment period, as indicated on the notices duly filed with the County Clerk’s for Madison, 
Leon and Freestone counties, ended at the close of business on Monday, July 18, 2016.  The 
District has received the following comments, as summarized, by either USPS mail, fax, electronic 
mail, public testimony (verbal or written): 
 
None. 
 
 
 
Prepared by: 
David M. Bailey, General Manager 
Mid-East Texas GCD 
July 22, 2016 

http://www.mideasttexasgcd.com/

